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As a former resident and frequent visitor to RHB | may have no formal standing in the process, but would
nevertheless wish to state my view.

| cannot see the need for this development, nor see how it can be achieved without creating problems of liiering
and loss of amenity.

It may well have been the case that in the past there were similar facilities to those proposed, but, as can be seen
in the photographs, this was in a different era. Today, there are substantial differences in terms of visitor
numbers and the facilities already provided for them. Also, we have learnt to respect our environment far more
than previously, and would not nowadays regard a tea hut as an unconditional improvement to tis stretch of
heritage coastline

Comments made by Mr Jeremy Knight of Rest Haven, Sutton under Whitestonecliffe, Thirsk, yo7 2pr
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